
Special	Meeting-	July	18,	2018	

A	special	meeting	was	called	by	West	Wyoming	Borough	Council.		Roll	call	was	
taken	by	Secretary	Pedley	and	the	following	were	present:	Chairman	Stavish,	
Councilman	Colarusso,	Councilman	Grescavage,	Councilman	Dolan,	and	Secretary	
Pedley.	The	following	were	absent:	Councilwoman	Zaboski,	Mayor	Herbert,	
Solicitor	Lukesh,	Engineer	Amato,	and	Treasurer	Kendzor.	

Chairman	Stavish	stated	that	the	purpose	for	this	special	meeting	is	to	pass	the	
‘No	Parking	on	W.	Sperling	St.	Ordinance’.		Motion	was	made	on	June	11,	placed	
on	table	for	30	days	on	June	11th	and	advertised	in	paper	on	July	11th.		Chairman	
Stavish	asked	for	a	motion	made	by	Councilman	Colarusso	and	seconded	by	
Councilman	Grescavage	to	pass	Ordinance	#	2	of	2018	regulating	No	Parking	on	
West	Sperling	Street.		Voice	vote	all	in	favor.		Motion	carried.	

Councilman	Grescavage	asked	if	parking	will	be	allowed	in	the	event	of	parties,	
weddings,	holidays,	deliveries	and	so	on.		Chairman	Stavish	replied	as	long	as	
there	is	not	an	issue.		There	are	alternative	places	to	park.		If	we	come	there	and	
there	are	2	cars	in	the	driveway	and	1	car	in	the	beginning	and	1	car	at	the	end	of	
the	driveway	and	1	car	parked	in	front	of	the	house,	then	there’s	no	forgiveness.		
As	long	as	there	is	no	issue	concerning	whether	the	ambulance	can	get	through	
and	if	no	one	complains,	parking	will	be	allowed	for	special	circumstances.	No	
dumpsters	will	be	allowed	on	road.	

Councilman	Grescasvage	said	that	he	and	Code	Enforcement	officer,	Ken	Shefler,	
went	over	the	permit	requirements.		Councilman	Stavish	said	that	it	will	be	
discussed	at	the	next	work	session.	

Chairman	Stavish	asked	for	a	motion	to	adjourn,	which	was	made	by	Dan	
Grescavage	and	seconded	by	Randy	Colarusso.		Voice	vote	all	in	favor.		Motion	
carried.	

	

	

	


